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Herald Community Club Monthly Meeting Minutes October 6, 2021
Meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm by Robin DeFehr. 





08 voting members in attendance.

Secretaries’ minutes for September 1, 2021 presented for review. Cheryl Sheldon motioned to approve the  meeting minutes. Sharon Goldstein seconded the motion, all in favor – meeting minutes approved. 
Treasurers’ report for September was presented for review. Cheryl Sheldon motioned to approve the report, Margo Smoot seconded the motion, all in favor – treasure’s report approved.
Guest Business:
· None.
Old Business:
· Herald Wrap up/Lessons Learned-
· Cal Waste Invoice- invoice was adjusted and the final total was $ 460.99
· Herald Park Repairs- No updates. Will follow up in the next couple of months. 
· Movie in the Park Follow Up- the event went well, approximately 30 families attended and the feedback was all positive. 
New Business:

· October movie in the Park- The initial movie night went so well, we would like to do another. Robin DeFehr will draft some flyers for the event to be handed out at the Arcohe Harvest Festival. 
· APTC Pumpkin Donation-APTC member, Jessica Guerrero, asked the club for a donation towards purchasing pumpkins for the children at Arcohe as part of the annual Harvest festival. Historically, the club has made this a regular donation and the amount that APTC is asking for is $400 this year. This donation will purchase 350 pumpkins. Sonia Reyes motioned to approve the $400 donation to APTC. Margo Smoot seconded the motion. All in favor- motion passes.  
· Arcohe Harvest Festival-ATTC member, Jessica Guerrero asked the club to advertise on our social media sites for the Arcohe Harvest Festival. She also informed the membership that the event would include a Trunk or Treat and we are all invited to participate. 
· Officer Nomination Reminder- President Robin DeFehr reminded the membership that nominations for 2022 HCC Officers would be taking place in November and we are looking for a Secretary. 
· By-Law Revisions- President Robin DeFehr reminded the membership about having any revisions wanted or needed to the club By-Laws prepared for the November meeting. All proposed revisions shall be entered into record in November and voted on in December. Copies for all attendees should be made available. 
Road Committee Report
· Report on road issues- Gary Garfield provided an update that the county came out and cleaned up the hazards off Clay Station Rd. but there was quite a bit of debris left behind. He noted that there has not been a great deal of response from the county and is not sure if he will have much time in the coming months to do road follow up or reports. 
Reimbursements
· None
Upcoming Community Events:
· Christmas in the Park - December
Next Meeting: December1, 2021 @ 6:30PM Hendrickson Hall
Meeting adjourned at 7:38 PM on a motion from Cheryl Sheldon and a second from Renee Mendonca.
Minutes by: Robin DeFehr
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